
 

 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

FOR 

ENGINEERING SERVICES FOR ADA BUS STOP IMPROVEMENTS PHASE VII 

 
 

RFQ NO.: 2019-S-04 Date Issued:  March 4, 2019 

 

INSTRUCTIONS: 
 
(1) OFFEROR is required to comply with this Addendum No. 1. 
(2) This Addendum No. 1 becomes a part of this Request for Statements of 

Qualifications.  

(3) OFFEROR is required to acknowledge this Addendum No. 1 in the proper 

place on the Certification and Statement of Qualifications form. 
(4) For additional information, please contact Annie Hinojosa, Director of Procurement, 

or Sherrié Clay, Procurement Administrator, at (361) 289-2712. 
 
This Addendum No. 1 is issued to make the following changes and clarifications on 
RFQ No. 2019-S-04: 
 

1. The Corpus Christi Regional Transportation Authority (CCRTA) has made the 
following clarification to the DBE participation requirement for this contract on 
page 2 of 80 of the RFQ as follows: 
 
Current: 
 

The CCRTA has a Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) program; 

the CCRTA has determined that SEVEN PERCENT (6%) DBE participation 

is required for this contract. The CCRTA encourages the Prime Contractor to 
offer contracting opportunities to the fullest extent possible through outreach 
and recruitment activities to small, minority and disadvantaged businesses.  For 
additional information, please contact Christina Perez, DBE Liaison Officer, at 
(361) 289-2712. 

 

Revised: 
  

The CCRTA has a Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) program; 

the CCRTA has determined that SIX PERCENT (6%) DBE participation is 

required for this contract. The CCRTA encourages the Prime Contractor 

to offer contracting opportunities to the fullest extent possible through 

outreach and recruitment activities to small, minority and disadvantaged 
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businesses.  For additional information, please contact Christina Perez, 

DBE Liaison Officer, at (361) 289-2712. 


